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Statement of Policy for Business Practice Interchange (BPI)

ASA-Midwest Council has adopted the following policies in relation to the participation in Business
Practice Interchange (BPI) meetings conducted by the Chapter.

1. Any information that is related in regard to a contractor or job condition shall be factual and
expressed through first-hand knowledge of the situation.

2. It is understood that each member shall be free to consider, disregard, act or refuse to act on the
basis of any information supplied during such information exchange and that any action taken on
such information shall be in accordance with a member’s own judgment after appropriate
investigation.

3. It is understood that in conducting this program, ASA-Midwest Council is merely providing a
forum for the exchange of information among members and that such action does not imply any
recommendation on the part of the Chapter, that any individual or collective action should be
taken or denied.

4. No member shall suggest any course of action to other members in reliance upon information that
is provided and no member shall participate in any agreement, understanding or suggestion which
tends to promote uniform action among the membership with respect to dealing with, refusing to
deal with, or bidding any other person or firm.

5. No member shall discuss or exchange information relating to prices, bids, credit policies or other
matters which may tend to suggest adoption of such policies by other members.

6. By participating in such program, a member shall not restrict or interfere with the exercise of free
and independent judgment by other members in the management of their respective companies.

I have read, understand and agree to abide by the above policy statement.

Signature:

Company:
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